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Traineeship 2019/2020 

Job vacancy  - 31/01/2019 

We invite you to apply for a traineeship starting either on 1 September 2019 or on 1 January 
2020. We offer paid traineeships for an initial period of four months, which can be extended by 
eight months (subject to an assessment of trainees’ performance). 

The Ombudsman is offering traineeships in: 
- case handling 
- media and communication 
- web development 


